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Comments: We have far too little land set aside as wilderness. That little we have is subject to many threats for

degradation. The proposed rule changes in 'Rangeland Management Directives #ORMS-2514' would allow the

degradation of what little we have. We need more land protected from uses that would make them less valuable

to those who come after us. Say no to rule changes that allow more grazing and less well regulated grazing. In

many cases we should eliminate grazing in favor of uses that serve more of the public. Please drop the proposed

changes.

 

 

 


